TO:                Potential Authors
FROM:          Amy Finkelstein and Heidi Williams
DATE:           August 17, 2020
SUBJECT:    Call for Papers, Fall 2020 NBER (Virtual) Health Care Program meeting


The Fall 2020 NBER (Virtual) Health Care Program meeting will be held Thursday December 3 (12:45 – 3:50 ET) and Friday December 4 (12:45 – 4:50 ET).

The workshop will include papers on health care markets, broadly defined.  We encourage submissions on any health-related topics.  Submissions from researchers with and without NBER affiliations, from early career scholars, and from researchers from under-represented groups are welcome.  Only complete papers will be considered (that is, extended abstracts will not be considered).


If you have a paper that you would like to submit for consideration, please upload a copy here by midnight (ET) on October 2, 2020:  http://www.nber.org/confsubmit/backend/cfp?id=HCf20

If you have any questions or need additional information please contact Rob Shannon in the NBER's conference department at (617) 868-3900 or rshannon@nber.org.

